
 
 

 
 
 
 
 

CRI Establishes HSPD-12 Laboratory 
 
McLean, VA – December 22, 2006 – Communications Resource, Inc. (CRI) today announced that it has 
set up a production version of a Homeland Security Presidential Directive-12 (HSPD-12) system to 
demonstrate the end-to-end process in a live environment. The system will enable Federal agencies to 
enroll and credential employees and contract personnel under the rigorous requirements established by the 
National Institute for Science and Technology. All components in this configuration are on GSA’s Approved 
Product List. The demonstration model is set up in CRI’s McLean, VA location. 
 
CRI is a value added reseller for a wide-variety of security hardware and software products to protect 
Federal facilities and staff. CRI’s business process experts and IT professionals now complement this grass 
roots security experience by providing customers with high-quality, custom solutions to achieve compliance 
with HSPD-12. CRI has the capability either to implement an all-encompassing end-to-end solution or to 
close the gaps in agencies’ existing security infrastructure. 
 
CRI has the breadth of understanding to address the identity proofing, credentialing and access control 
requirements from the varied perspectives of agency Information Technology, Security and Human 
Resources staffs. CRI’s holistic integration approach custom weaves the strict technical and procedural 
requirements of this program into each agency’s unique organizational fabric. 
 
About HSPD-12: “A Common Identification Standard for Federal Employees and Contractors” mandates a 
program that combines rigorous procedural and technical measures to authenticate and protect the identity 
of Federal employees and contract personnel. 
 
About CRI  
CRI is an SBA certified 8(a), woman-owned, small disadvantaged business providing Technology, Security 
and Business solutions to its Federal customers. As of this release, CRI is the only 8(a) business on GSA’s 
list of approved HSDP-12 Integrators (Schedule 70 SIN 132-62). CRI is also on GSA’s pre-competed 
Streamlined Technology Acquisition Resources for Services (STARS) Government-wide Acquisition 
Contract. 
 
Agencies wishing to see a demonstration of the HSPD-12 enrollment and credentialing system should 
contact Robert Gillette at 703-245-4140 or at rgillette@cri-solutions.com. 
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